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Comments: Proposed Wilderness Fees

 

The new fees that have been proposed for the central Oregon Wildernesses are absolutely outlandish. Families

will now have to plan and budget more carefully for their backpacking trips next year. There should be one fee,

not two. The public should be charged per day OR per person, not both. There are other Limited Access Entry

that charge a flat fee for solo or groups. These new fees need to be dialed back so that our public lands are still

financially accessible for the public. 

I am all for limiting the number of people using these wilderness areas, but double charging is not the solution. 

 

 

Avid Outdoors Woman,

 

 

Erin Griep 

 


